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Comments: Hey guys, thanks for the opportunity to submit our comments.  

         I'm Tim Alexander , I live in Nevada City CA and ride mostly in the Sierra Nevada. I've been going up to

play and ride in the Chugach every spring for the last 5 years. Lemme tell ya, places like Cordova, Thompson

Pass and Turnagain have literally changed my life in more ways than one! It's no secret that the Chugach is very

special place that needs to be protected. 

Over the years, the Chugach has been my church and a place that I have made many lifelong connections ,

some of my best friends are Alaskans. I go there to snowboard, snowmobile, splitboard, fish, explore nature, and

make memories. I'm really concerned about the potential closing of Snowmobile specific land in the Chugach. I

do not support any option that closes land to over snow vehicle use. 

In all my years snowmobiling in and around these places, I have never had a negative interaction with anyone in

the backcountry or trailhead. We all look out for one another and understand the risk/ reward that comes with

playing in this arena. We're all in this together. Thank you - Tim Alexander  

 


